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END OF YEAR ARRANGEMENTS

• Tuesday 23rd May @ 14:00 – End of Year Mass – Opt in

• Wednesday 24th May @ 18:00 TY Graduation

• Thursday 25th May @ 13:00 Senior Awards Ceremony

• Friday 26th May @ 09:00 Mooney Cup

• Friday 26th May @ 11:05 Junior Awards Ceremony

• Friday 26th May @ 18:00 LC Graduation



• All 3rd & 6th year students received a copy of their 

exam timetables for the State Exams in June. This is an 

important document which should be shared with a 

parent or guardian at home. Students also received 

another document with details of online marking of 

exam papers & details of the materials they need to 

bring with them every day for exams.

All these documents will also be available on the 

school website.









ATTENTION INCOMING TRANSITION YEARS

• Monitor Application form has been emailed to all third years by Mr Murphy

• This is a very important role in the school to help our incoming first years settle into the 

St Peter’s College community.

• Closing date for applications 22nd May 2022





LCA TALK BY TOMI REICHENTAL
HOLOCAUST SURVIVOR



CHINESE, LITHUANIAN, 
POLISH, PORTUGESE, JAPANESE, 
RUSSIAN & ROMANIAN

• For all students who will be 

5th year next year & who plan to sit 

Leaving Cert exams in Chinese, 

Lithuanian, Polish, Portugese, 

Japanese, Russian & Romanian there 

are free language classes available to 

you starting in September, but you 

must register now. To register for 

these free classes please visit 

www.languagesconnect.ie/language-

classes

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.languagesconnect.ie/language-classes&data=05|01|DMaye.SPC@lmetb.ie|adf66740655346d8c5cd08db4cbcaf76|919083a6dcdc4391b6820d3990b0a59c|0|0|638188145508742882|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=kEWd2yVScPR9PxfWxunXQyYNdZ%2BrUN902Oug%2BKoGVJg%3D&reserved=0












Comments-

Improving our school environment

Bullying

Diversity – Inclusion

Improving your school experience

Student Voice

Thank you to those who have brought issues to light such as

Requests for changes to the Code of Behaviour: mobile phone rules, 

lashes, punctuality

I will be attending the student council meeting on Monday so please make 

sure you have informed the student council members if you have any other 

proposals.



SPC SVP group attended the 
annual regional conference in 
Navan. 
They joined schools from across 
the northeast region and shared 
their experience of taking part in 
SVP as part of TY this year. 

Jack Arthurs SVP president spoke 
on stage in a panel discussion on 
SVP and they work they did over 
the school year







SWEETMAN TRUST 
WINNERS

• Congratulations to Georgina, Conor 

and Casey Lee who will be 

representing St Peter’s College in 

Brussels and taking part in 

workshops in the European 

Parliament.


